
NHBS Data Protection Act  

IMPORTANT 

Data Protection 

The current Data Protection Act 1998 will be superseded by The General Data Protection Regulations 

(GDPR) on 25th May 2018.  The national Horse Brass Society (NHBS) are obliged under the old act and 

the new regulations to protect the personal data of our members. The data you provide is usually 

your name and address, telephone number and email address and if you pay your subscription by 

PayPal or standing order you provide your bank details as well.  This information will be shared with 

the NHBS Journal, Newsletter Editors also NHBS personnel responsible for mailing Membership and 

Special Brasses and NHBS Publications.  On occasions images are recorded at our meetings and may 

be displayed in the NHBS Journal, Newsletter or Website.  We undertake to keep your data safe and 

secure and will never pass this information to any outside body.  

The person responsible for your data is the Data Controller who will normally be the Membership 

secretary.  These duties are currently being carried out by the NHBS General Secretary Jim Speed, 

102 Forest Road, Melksham, Wiltshire SN12 7AE, UK.  Telephone 01225 708121.  Email 

jimspeed42@gmail.com 

This basic information provided by you is essential in the administration of your NHBS membership.  

Acceptance of this NHBS Data Policy is a condition of membership.  Queries arising from this 

statement must be directed to the Data Controller. 

 

For and on behalf of the NHBS Officers and Committee        May 2018 

 


